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Entech’s Mountaintop Office Relocates 

Reading, PA – Entech Engineering, Inc. (Entech) has announced the relocation of its 
Mountaintop Office.  
 
The new office is conveniently located at 239 S. Mountain Blvd., Mountaintop, PA, in the 
Commonwealth Health Mountaintop Campus, just four miles from the previous office 
location at 685 S. Mountain Blvd. The phone number, 570-868-0275, remains unchanged. 
 
Ed Pietroski, PE, Director of Technical Services, serves as Office Manager in 
Mountaintop. 
 
Entech’s Vice President, Robert Weir, PE, said about the new location:  

 
“Our new office location in Mountaintop [just a few miles up the road 
from our previous location] provides a more accessible setting for our 
staff and clients plus room for future growth, enhancing our ability to 
serve the local area. 

 
Entech currently has additional satellite offices in Hawley, Lititz, Pittsburgh, Pottsville 
and State College, in addition to its corporate headquarters in Reading. 
 
About Entech: 
Our engineering, consulting, and architectural teams help clients make more informed 
decisions as they invest in their facilities and infrastructure. From our seven offices, we 
employ approximately 120 professionals who serve customers in the municipal, higher 
education, manufacturing, and oil & natural gas markets.  
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Entech’s Mountaintop Office recently relocated to the Commonwealth Health Mountaintop Campus building. 


